June 30, 1989

Carl Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, Kansas 66212

Dear Carl:

This letter confirms that you were listening to our station in Fort Myers,
Florida and the identification you gave is accurate.

For your information, I am sending you a cassette copy of our programmimg
in general. We are one of the first Christian rock stations in the nation
and have been getting a lot of national attention. Hope you find the tape
interesting.~

Sincerely,
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